
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Friday, March 26, 2021 

Remote Meeting 

 

Participants:  Michael G. Bradley, Chairman; Christopher R. Rohland; Stephen R. Darcy; 

Michael A. Maresco, Town Administrator 

 

Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland, to open the meeting at 1:00 p.m.  The vote 

was unanimous.  Roll Call vote: Mr. Bradley – aye; Mr. Rohland – aye; Mr. Darcy - aye.   

 

Reappointment of Animal Inspectors – Michael Bradley moved, seconded by Christopher 

Rohland, to reappoint Alyssa Ryan and Griffin Webb as Animal Inspectors for the Town 

of Marshfield for terms starting on May 1, 2021 and expiring on April 30, 2022.  The vote 

was unanimous.  Roll Call vote: Mr. Bradley – aye; Mr. Rohland – aye; Mr. Darcy - aye.  

 

Hours for Municipal Election – Town Clerk Narice Casper appeared remotely before the 

Board and requested that the polling hours be limited to 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. for the 

municipal election.  After a brief discussion, Michael Bradley moved, seconded by 

Christopher Rohland, to the 6 hour voting block from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. for the 

municipal election on May 1, 2021.  The vote was unanimous.  Roll Call vote: Mr. Bradley 

– aye; Mr. Rohland – aye; Mr. Darcy - aye.  

 

Early In-Person Voting – Michael Maresco reviewed the proposed hours for early in-

person voting at Town Hall.  After a brief discussion, Michael Bradley moved, seconded 

by Christopher Rohland, to approve in-person early voting at Town Hall from April 21, 

2021 through April 28, 2021 on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8:00 a.m. until 

4:00 p.m., Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 12:30 p.m., Saturday from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m., 

Sunday from 12:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. and on Monday April 26 from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 

p.m..  The vote was unanimous.  Roll Call vote: M. Bradley – aye; Mr. Rohland – aye; Mr. 

Darcy - aye. 

 

Mr. Bradley moved, seconded by Mr. Rohland, to adjourn the meeting at 1:10 p.m.  The vote 

was unanimous.  Roll Call Vote: Mr. Bradley – aye: Mr. Rohland –aye; Mr. Darcy – aye.  

There was no executive session held. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 
 

The following documents and exhibits were presented at the meeting: email from Chief Tavares regarding 

reappointment of Animal Control Inspectors; letter and nomination forms for Animal Inspector from 

Department of Agricultural Resources; letter from Town Clerk regarding early voting; information from the 

State regarding municipal elections. 


